
www.thelivityschool.co.uk 
 

Livity Life 
The Livity School Weekly Newsletter 

School News 
The children have been enjoying our new topic Stories and Fairytales. It has been wonderful to see 

the enthusiasm around school as we explore stories through all areas of the curriculum and plan 

for Stories and Fairytale themed immersive experiences for the children to enjoy later in the term.  

 

Fulham Football Club are running sessions for young footballers ages 5 to 16 years with the 

organisation Active Autism.  To book a place visit: www.fulhamsoccerschools.com.  Sessions for 

children with Autism Spectrum Disorder are every Saturday afternoon, 2:30pm onwards at 

Ferndale Community Sports Centre, Nursery Rd, London SW9 8BP. 

 

Please remember to call the school office before 7.30am if your child is going to be absent.  
 

In Red Class this week ,we are continuing with 

the Gingerbread Man story. This week we 

made boats for the Gingerbread Man to cross 

the river safely. The children enjoyed making 

their boats and will enjoy making gingerbread 

biscuits later in the week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Yellow Class 

   Yellow Class children have been learning to 

recreate Chinese writing to start their Chinese 

New Year celebrations. They also learnt about 

hot and cold. They chose and explored 

objects with different temperatures and felt 

the different sensations they produce in our 

body.  

 

Gold Class  

Gold Class have been working really hard this 

week. We have been improving our maths 

skills during a range of maths activities. This 

week we have also been reading the story of 

“The Three Little Pigs”.  

 

   
 

Pink Class  

 

We’ve been having lots of fun with our story 

this week in Pink Class. We’ve been painting 

characters from The Gingerbread Man, 

running like the Gingerbread Man in PE and of 

course we’ve made our own gingerbread in 

cooking. Yummy! 
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Blue Class  

This week in Blue Class children have been 

working well towards achieving their PLIMs 

targets. Some children have been using PECs 

symbols to make request and /or comment, 

whilst others were identifying the initial letters 

in words or spelling words. Well done! 

                  

 

 

Orange Class 

In Orange Class this week, we read the story 

of Goldilocks and the Three Bears. The 

children had fun exploring the props related 

to the story and followed instructions to make 

their own porridge. We are also familiarising 

ourselves with shapes and some children 

enjoyed exploring our sensory shapes during 

activities in class. In phonics this week, we 

focused on the letter sound “n”.  

 
 

Ladybird Class  

Ladybirds Class have had an amazing week, it 

was all about our sensory story The Three Little 

Pigs!  We made pizzas, decorated pigs and 

we made three houses out of straw, sticks and 

bricks. We had a lot of fun! 

 

  

 

Rainbow Class 

 

Rainbow class have had a very good week. 

We have been working very hard on our  

writing skills preparing our class to make lists of 

items we need for cooking. We have also 

continued our work of properties of 3D 

shapes. 

 

   
 

 

 

Green Class 

Green Class have really enjoyed exploring our 

sensory story of Going on a Bear Hunt.  Our 

favourite activities have been making bear 

biscuits and looking for the bear in the dark 

sensory tent with torches.  

  

 
     

Purple Class  

  This week we have been reading Goldilocks 

and the Three Bears.  We have been retelling 

the story using actions and pictures. We have 

been using colour semantics to write our own 

version of the story. As part of our guided 

reading children have been listening to 

stories, talking about the stories and 

practicing our phonics and CVC words. Have 

a wonderful weekend!! 
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Butterfly Class  

This week in Butterfly Class the children have 

worked well on their communication skills. The 

pupils have been  making choices  In their 

cooking sessions and also choosing between 

objects to explore and play with.  

 

  
  

 

Silver Class  

Silver Class have had a wonderful week.  We 

have been working hard on our independent 

work skills in our workstation time.  The children 

were able to demonstrate their knowledge 

from previous lessons by matching shapes and 

completing colour sequences. 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stay Alert to the Symptoms of Corovavirus 

 

 
 

HIGH 

TEMPERATURE 

 

 

NEW 

CONTINUOUS 

COUGH 

 

 

LOSS OF  

TASTE OR 

SMELL? 

 

You can book a free COVID test by visiting the 

following web address: 

https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test  

For guidance on responding to Corona Virus 

in children please visit the following web 

address:  

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-

covid-19/symptoms/coronavirus-in-children/  

 

 

Dates for your Diary 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Last Day of School Term  

   

First Day of School Term 

 

All our term dates are available on our 

website. 

 

 

Don’t Forget 

 

 

The new school website 

https://www.thelivityschool.co.uk  On the 

website under 'Parents and Carers' you will 

find the link for Parent Pay where you can pay 

for school dinners and uniform. 

 

If you have any issues with transport, please 

contact London Hire on the following numbers  

Tel: 0208 187 5318 / 0208 187 5317 / 0208 187 

5316 

 

https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/symptoms/coronavirus-in-children/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/symptoms/coronavirus-in-children/
https://www.thelivityschool.co.uk/
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